
Bill Summary 

H.F. 5084 
As Introduced 

 Subject General C.C. Andrews State Tree Nursery 

 Authors Dotseth 

 Analyst Janelle Taylor 

 Date March 22, 2024 

Summary 

This bill would require the Department of Natural Resources (DNR) to submit a report to the 
legislature by January 15, 2025, regarding reopening General C.C. Andrews State Nursery to 
provide conservation-grade container seedlings to meet the state’s reforestation needs. The 
report must include funding recommendations and any statutory changes necessary. Nursery 
operations at General C.C. Andrews State Nursery ended in 2013. 
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